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Heller Responds to Nevada Unemployment Numbers
(Washington, D.C.) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement regarding the Nevada unemployment figures released earlier today:
“As we continue to see declines in our state’s unemployment figures, it is more important now than ever that Washington turn its focus towards job-creating policies and away from the partisan brinkmanship that has crippled our nation for far too long. 

“I was pleased to see the Senate come together this week to renew unemployment benefits for the nearly 17,000 Nevadans out of work. No question, times are tough and with acts of bipartisanship like this, I am confident we can get the Silver State back on track to a time of optimism and prosperity. I truly believe that Nevada’s best days are around the corner and I will continue to reach across the aisle in order to forge a stronger and brighter future for our entire state,” said Senator Dean Heller.
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